
ASX / MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
 

3 May 2016 

 

ST GEORGE MINING – INVITATION TO RIU RESOURCES CONFERENCE IN SYDNEY  

 

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (‘St George Mining’ or ‘the Company’) will be presenting at the RIU 
Resources Conference in Sydney on 11 May 2016.   

We are pleased to invite shareholders to attend the RIU Conference and to hear first-hand from senior 
management regarding the Company’s exploration activities, including the ongoing drill programme at the 
Mt Alexander Project and the upcoming drill programme of high priority gold targets at the East Laverton 
Project.   

A section of the diamond drill core from the recent discovery of high grade nickel-copper sulphide 
mineralisation at the Mt Alexander Project will be available for inspection at the St George exhibition booth. 

For further information on the RIU Conference, please visit:  
 
http://www.riuconferences.com.au/programme.pdf 
 
We have limited free passes to the Conference on 11 May 2016. The pass includes entry to the exhibition 
booth area, morning and afternoon teas, lunch and presentations throughout the day.  

To request a pass, please send an email to the Company at info@stgm.com.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 

John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
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Colin Hay 
Professional Public Relations  
(+61) 08 9388 0944  mob 0404 683 355 
colin.hay@ppr.com.au     
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